
Subject: [Fwd: Response to letter form Mr. Bernie Keays on the re-numbering of homes in the Sunshine-Woodlands area
including Indian River Dr. and Sasamat Lane.]

Date: Mon, 04 Aug 2003 18:33:10 -0700
From: Brian Platts <bplatts@shaw.ca>

To: Corrie Kost <kost@triumf.ca>

Subject: Response to letter form Mr. Bernie Keays on the re-numbering of homes in the Sunshine-Woodlands area including
Indian River Dr. and Sasamat Lane.

Date: Mon, 04 Aug 2003 17:12:44 -0700
From: Ernie Crist <ernie_crist@dnv.org>

To: Anna Dale <Anna_Dale@dnv.org>
CC: Mayor and Council - DNV <Council@dnv.org>, Senior Management Committee <managecomm@dnv.org>,

"FONVCA (E-mail)" <fonvca@fonvca.org>

Dear Mr. Keays:

I have read you letter on the re numbering of homes in the Sunshine and Woodlands
Communities. I concur with your comments. 

It makes sense to me that  simply renumbering  the houses in the area will not make it
easier to find the addresses and we all know the debacle of a few months ago when neither
the RCMP nor the Ambulance could find a house located at end of the Main Road which
should have been easy to find and would have been easy to find if the area had been
mapped on the principle of street naming as is the  case in the rest of the  District. 

I also agree with your point that each separate lane should have it's own name and
residents should discontinue using "Indian River  Drive" or "Fire lane" in reference to
their address.  I also concur with your suggestion that the use of numbers  in the 5000
range does not make sense.  

As I see it this is an opportunity for the District to do things right and follow the
advise of the residents who are familiar with the area. I hope that  our staff will
listen and act accordingly. I will send a copy of this letter to the Mayor and Council as
well as to staff  including Mr. Bydwell. I will also send copy to the Federation of North
Vancouver Community Associations (FONVCA)

Thank you for bringing your concerns to my attention.

Yours truly

Ernie Crist   
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